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Telegrams: Surveyor, Oslo Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

L1L.OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oslo, 22nd June, 1962.
Tollbugaten 27

Dear sir,

— e o o o

With reference to your letter of 13th June,
1962, regarding the classification ef this ship, I have
approached the Owners now and previously, regarding
the matter and regret thét the vessel will be trans-
ferred to N.V. Class during the conversion at Hartle-
pool. The reasons behind the Bransfer cannot be
ascertained as the Owners and Technical Department
would not commit themselves but agreed on Monday that
they would write officially regarding the transfering
of classification but no letter hasy as yet, been

recelved here.

As soon as we hear further from the Owners

we will let you knowe

Yours faithfully

THE SURVEYOR
Per Cﬁ//
i /»f
Londone

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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